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Newsletter 18                                                                                           Friday, 3rd February 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope that this newsletter finds you and your families well.  
 

 
Spotlight on the Curriculum – Y6 Computing – Coding Club 
On Wednesday we had our first ever Coding Club session. The children had great fun designing their own games using 
the Scratch Computing Programme. Many thanks to Mr James for giving up his valuable free time to run this after-
school club. 
 
Celebration Assembly 

Today, we celebrated: Leo and Rosie-Ann (FS2); Di’Ana and Lucy (Y1); Ella and Lillie-Mae (Y2), Alisha and Bobby (Y3); 
Lucy and Jake (Y4); Euwan, Evie and Tommy C-B (Y5); Elexis and Harry (Y6).  
Huge congratulations to these children who have demonstrated Kindness through their learning and are role-models for 
us all.  

Respect, Community, Resilience and Aspiration form our other core Values. 
 

Team Points Cup Winners 

 

Today, Yellow House won the trophy for achieving the most Team Points and they had an extra playtime this afternoon. 

Very well done. The Team Point Monitors add up the team points in each class and they give 4 points to the winning 

team, 3 points for second place, 2 points for third place and 1 point for fourth place. 

 
Safeguarding – Online Safety 
As part of our commitment to help you keep your child(ren) safe online please look under the Safeguarding tab in our 
Online Safety section. 
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/ 
 
Please click here for the latest Online Safety Newsletter – January 2023 -> Woodlands Primary School and Oak Tree 
Nursery. 
The latest Online safety Newsletter includes important information on Safe Broadband Set Up, Minecraft and 
WhatsApp. 

https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/safeguarding/online-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
https://woodlands.wilts.sch.uk/e-safety/
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Dates for the Diary 
 

Children’s Mental Health Week:  

 
 
Watch the introductory video @ 
https://youtu.be/wb8SDnS-M_M 

February 6th – 12th, 2023 “Human beings thrive in 
communities, and this 
connection is vital for our 
wellbeing, and our survival. 
When we have healthy 
connections – to family, 
friends and others – this can 
support our mental health 
and our sense of 
wellbeing.” 

Key Stage FS2 & Key Stage 1 Music Day: 
Acorn Class, Ash Class & Cedar Class  

 

Thursday 9th February  

Final Day of Term 3 Friday 10th February Normal 3pm finish 

First Day of Term 4 Monday 20th February  

 
 

 
Woodlands Book Week Mon 27th Feb-Fri 3rd 
March 

Thursday 2nd March Dress up as a book character 
on Thursday 2nd March. 

Kind regards, 
 

M Kitley 

Matthew Kitley 

Headteacher 

https://youtu.be/wb8SDnS-M_M

